1.

DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

1.2

Christchurch Public Health Strategy

Councillor Ingrid Stonhill briefly elaborated on the background to the Public Heath Charter and
Strategy for Christchurch.

Julie MacDonald, Community Adviser, further explained the process followed in developing the
draft Charter and of the opportunity available for Community Boards to provide feedback on its
content.

Members expressed a number of reservations about the intended document especially in
relation to possible future cost implications for the Council.

Arising from the discussion which took place, it was agreed that there was merit in the Board
formulating a response and that this be undertaken through the Board’s Community Services
Committee.

The Board therefore decided that the proposed Public Health Charter and Strategy for
Christchurch be referred to the Community Services Committee for further consideration.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


